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For Immediate Release  March 24, 2020 
 

MCTXSheriff Seeks Theft Suspect  
 
 
On March 13, 2020 at about 3:15 PM, the Montgomery County Sheriff’s Office was dispatched to Ulta 
Beauty located at 21524 US Highway 59, New Caney, Texas in reference to a theft. Upon arrival, Deputies 
learned that a black female wearing a white Adidas shirt and black pants used a store bag to conceal about 
$700 worth of merchandise before exiting the store without purchasing said merchandise.   
 
If you know the identity of this female or have any information related to this case, please contact the 
Montgomery County Sheriff’s Office at 936-760-5800 in reference to Case# 20A088794. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Specialist Thomas Smith 
Montgomery County Sheriff’s Office 
Administrative Services 
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